
 

Memorandum 
January 11, 2018 
 
TO: Planning and Zoning Commission 
 Julie Couch, Town Manager 
  
FROM: Israel Roberts, AICP 
 Planning Manager 
 
SUBJECT:   FAIRVIEW TOWN ENTER UPDATE 
 
BACKGROUND: In accordance with the Commercial Planned Development District (CPDD) 
recommendations, staff will periodically update the Planning and Zoning Commission and the 
Town Council on recent staff approved development plans.   
 
In December 2016, Lincoln Property Management purchased the Village of Fairview and 
immediately began a rebranding campaign as the Fairview Town Center.  Elements of this 
rebranding effort included a new Master Signage Plan (approved by major warrant in January 
2017) and various site revisions including the development of a central common open space and 
traffic circulation improvements.   
 
Circulation improvements include the straightening of the main east/west drive through the center 
of the mall (complete), the creation of a new vehicular paseo (under construction), and a new 
driveway onto Stacy Road for Whistlestop Way, which includes an additional left-turn lane into 
the site (not started). 
 
The demolition phase of the new plaza area is nearing completion.  The new plaza will include an 
open air stage, various covered seating places, gaming areas, and multiple new lease spaces with 
patio dining.   
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

• Development Plan 
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